To Our Many Patrons :

We take this opportunity to express our sincere gratitude
to the many members of the Stationery trade throughout
Canada who have favored us with a share of their valued
patronage during the hifty-six years our house has been cater-
ing to their requirements.

We regret it will be impossible for us to supply anvthing
in the way of Stationery for a short time, but we are quickly
preparing to manufacture all our Standard lines with increased
facilitics and m the meantime our travellers will continue book-
ing orders for Import Fancy Goods.

We will also shortly have the complete range of Art
Calendars, Booklets, Cards, Novelties, etc., published by

Raphacl Tuck & Sons in the hands of our travellers, and we

are pleased to assure the trade that these branches of our
business will go o uninterrupted.

Yours truly,

Warwick Bros. ® Rutter

Temporary Offices: 26 Victoria St.
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